Williams, Julia

From: Janice Poston <poston.janice@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 7:55 PM

To: Williams, Julia

Subject: Case 21-ZONEPA-0111

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Buechel Bank Rd has 7 apt complexes and does not need another. Traffic is already horrible on it and often one cannot
even get down to Bardstown Rd and turn. The light when it turns green only stays green a very short time and often one
has to wait through 2 lights. In short this area cannot handle any more traffic. | and many of my neighbors oppose the
rezoning and feel it will result in higher traffic rates and more accidents. We do not need another apartment house in
this area. Thank you, Janice Poston



